
Board of Directors

Chuck Braxton, President
Douglas Steele, Secretary

Duncan McNeish, Treasurer

Bruce Bond
Raymond Moritz
Anthony Sabutis

Mary Walker
Robert Wenstrup, Jr.

Mailing Address
PO Box 91

Meredith, NH 03253

Web Site
waukewan.org/wwa

Email
wwa­president@waukewan.org
wwa­support@waukewan.org
webmaster@waukewan.org

The name Waukewan WatershedAssociation™ (WWA) is theBusiness name of the WaukewanShore Owners Association, a taxexempt charitable organizationwithin the meaning of Section501(c)(3) of the InternalRevenue Code.




